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From: Kevin Gillies  
Sent: Monday, 26 October 2020 1:02 PM 
To: Judith Portelli <Judith.Portelli@blacktown.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Fwd: Sell & Parker – Noise – Objection - DPIE submission for operational capacity increase 
 
 
 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Myfanwy Gough  
Date: 19 October 2020 at 7:24:09 pm AEDT 
To: Kevin Gillies <Kevin.Gillies@blacktown.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Sell & Parker – Noise – Objection - DPIE submission for operational capacity increase 

  

Dear Councillor Gillies, 

  

My husband, Stewart Gough, has shown me a copy of his email to you of 16 October 2020 and your 
reply email of 16 October 2020 relating to the application by Sell & Parker to increase their 
operational capacity to 600,000 tonnes per year. 

  

I live with  and my mother-in-law at  Turner Street, Blacktown. 

  

I frequently hear noise from their facility and it intrudes on my ability to peacefully enjoy our home.  

  

I very much OBJECT to their application unless they solve the noise problems associated with their 
operations, and I hereby consent to you including me in the objection you will lodge.  

  

You are welcome to contact me anytime if needed. 

  

 

  

 

 

  
Kind regards, 

 




